Evening everyone

As from midnight tonight Auckland is in Level 3 and the rest of NZ in Level 2 Lockdown. This
is in response to community cases in Auckland.

What does this mean for our south School community?
All children should attend School. The exception is children who are vulnerable to illness
and parents must assess the risk. If your child is absent because they fall into this category,
please inform Margaret or Sharalee in the Office early on Monday.
Day to day activities will continue at School as normal with the following exceptions:

e There will be no external providers working with our children.

e Swimming at Wai Splash is cancelled for Monday. We will review and keep you

informed.

Children will be reminded to follow good hygiene practice.

Buses will run as normal. There is no requirement to use a mask but if your child does wear
a mask they will be supported.

Important for Monday morning:

e Swimming cancelled

e All children must enter through the main School entrance (In front of the Office)

e Children and whanau will be met by staff.

e If adults need to enter the School grounds you must report to the School Office and
use the Contact Tracing QR code or manual register.

e If your childisin Rm 1, 2, 3 and 4 they will have classroom registers that all adults
must complete.

e Sick children must stay home.

e School lunches will still be provided.



